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Natural Gas

Withdrawal Greater than Expectations

   The EIA reported a 109 Bcf storage
withdrawal for the week ending January 10,
2019. The withdrawal was much less than the
average for this week of the year, 174 Bcf and
less than the average of expectations, 94 Bcf.

Storage at 3,039 Bcf is 506 Bcf above
inventories for this +me last year and 149 Bcf
above the five-year average.  

 The withdraw was greater than expecta+ons
and the market jumped with the release of the
report. However, this withdrawal for the first
full week of January was very bearish
compared to historical withdraws for this week
of the year so the market collapsed and ended
the day down about 4 cents. in January. Since
2010, the month of January produces between
3 to 4 draws of 100+ Bcf, while February
typically produces 3 draws of 100+ Bcf. With
increased produc+on, sustained colder
weather will be needed for draws of 100+ Bcf
and for prices to rise.

To see what the FA platform can do for
you sign up for a webinar and free trial
on our website or contact one of our
team members.

Benefits of FA:
Easy to use, web-based and menu
driven platform.
Extensive history of data.
Superior graphing capabilities
Competitively priced.

We would be happy to discuss this
commentary with you and provide
additional market insights. Feel free to
call us at 312-348-7518 or email us at
joel.fingerman@fundamentalanalytics.c
om. 

https://app2.fundamentalanalytics.com/webinar/signup




For more insights and analysis or to find out about our free trial offer, go to
www.fundamentalanalytics.com
Follow us on Twitter @fundanalytics or on LinkedIn

Regards,
The Fundamental Analytics Team
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